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Welcome back to the Arts Library! 

  

August 31, 2015

Our librarians have already met many new students through orientation sessions, and look forward to meeting
more of you in the next few weeks. Regular academic year hours [1] resume on Wednesday, September 2, for both
the Arts Library and Arts Library Special Collections.

Here is the Arts Databases list  [2]we have mentioned in orientation sessions (it’s also a permanent link on the Arts
Library homepage [3]).

As always, Arts librarians are available to help you with research and/or teaching—just contact us or drop in to say
hello! Best wishes for the new year.

External link: https://web.library.yale.edu/arts/news/welcomeback [4]
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